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Marlene DeLuca


Marsha Welsby, MSN, BSRN
Director of Personnel 
Widget County Hospital 
490 Widget Avenue 
Widgetton, Arkansas 30222 

Dear Ms. Welsby: 

The accompanying resume is in response to your listing in the Berrien Chronicle for a BSRN to work in the neonatal intensive care unit of the Widget County Hospital.

I am especially interested in this position because my experience in the neonatal department of the Lakeland Medical Center has given me extensive opportunities to develop my skills in caring for premature infants. I look forward to working to continue to improve Widget County Hospital’s outstanding neonatal care.
I would appreciate an opportunity to meet with you to discuss how my experience will best meet your needs. My ideas on how to improve your neonatal department may be of particular interest to you. I will be in Widgetton the first week of June and will contact you to set up a convenient time to meet with you.
Sincerely yours,

Marlene DeLuca, BSRN

